MEMORANDUM

TO:

Ron Belmont, Supervisor - Mayor and Town Board Members

FROM:

Gerry Salvo, Superintendent of Recreation

DATE:

May 17, 2018

SUBJECT: Donations

Request by the Superintendent of Recreation, Gerry Salvo for authorization to accept the following donations for the Brentwood Fundraiser Project:

Ban	ners
The	DiFio

The DiFiore Family	\$450.00
Tredici of Westhcester	\$450.00
The Quinn Law Firm	\$450.00
The Sherman Famly	\$450.00
Anthony's Deli	\$450.00
The Fernandez Family	\$450.00
Interval Partners LP	\$450.00